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Fantasy
make-believe stories;
often have magic or

other supernatural factors
(like talking animals)

Fantasy
make-believe stories;
often have magic or

other supernatural factors
(like talking animals)



Science
Fiction

stories that feature science or
technology; often include space,

time travel, and the future

Science
Fiction stories that feature science or

technology; often include space,
time travel, and the future



Historical
Fiction

made-up stores that are set in
the past; based around a real
event, person, or time period

Historical
Fiction made-up stores that are set in

the past; based around a real
event, person, or time period



 Realistic
Fiction

stories that can really happen;
usually set in modern times

 Realistic
Fiction stories that can really happen;

usually set in modern times



Folklore
traditional stories that have
been passed down over time;

myths, legends, fables, fairy tales

Folklore
traditional stories that have
been passed down over time;

myths, legends, fables, fairy tales



Mystery
stories in which a crime or
strange situation has to be

solved (usually by a detective)

Mystery
stories in which a crime or
strange situation has to be

solved (usually by a detective)



Poetry
verses that are designed to
cause an emotional reaction

for the reader

Poetry
verses that are designed to
cause an emotional reaction

for the reader



Biography
the factual story of someone's
life (written by someone else)

Biography
the factual story of someone's
life (written by someone else)



Autobiography
the factual story of someone's
life (written by that person)

Autobiography
the factual story of someone's
life (written by that person)



Informational
nonfiction text that includes
facts about a certain topic

Informational
nonfiction text that includes
facts about a certain topic



Narrative
Nonfiction

facts and information that are
presented in the form of a story

Narrative
Nonfiction

facts and information that are
presented in the form of a story


